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April 10th, 2025 

To Our Valued Metro Customers, 

Effective May 12th, 2025, Metro will implement a price increase across various product categories. The 
increases are as follows: 

• Storage, Handling, and Specialty Products Category: Average 7.5% 

• MetroMax Q & MetroMax 4 Shelving, MetroMax Polymer Posts, & MetroMax Drying 
Racks: No Increase 

• TableWorx: Average 5% 

• Thermal Category (Heated Cabinets): Average 3% 

• C5 3 Series, E Series, & MightyLite: No Increase 

• Note: Some specialty items may vary from the above increases 

Orders received by May 9th and shipped by May 30th (or within the quoted lead time for made-to-order 
items) will be honored at pre-increase pricing. New orders with requested delivery dates after May 30th 
will be subject to the new pricing. All existing backlog orders that ship by August 29th, 2025, will be 
honored at current prices. 

Continued inflationary pressures in materials, labor, and freight, along with tariff uncertainties, have 
necessitated this action. We are diligently working to streamline our supply chain and leverage our 
robust manufacturing capabilities to manage costs and pricing. Significant efforts have been made to 
limit these increases. We have also made the accommodation to extend the implementation date 
beyond the original 60 day notification that was sent in early February from both Metro and Welbilt to 
allow for a 90 day notification period. 

An electronic price file reflecting the changes to our current standard product offering is available 
herein. We will continually monitor, evaluate, and work to mitigate inflationary pressures to adjust our 
pricing and programs to the realities of our markets. 

Respectfully, 

 

Vice President of Sales | InterMetro Industries, Inc 


